
 

 

April 29, 2024 
 
Foothills County Council 
Attention: Allan Alger 
309 Macleod Trail 
High River, Alberta  
T1V 1M7 
 
Dear Foothills County Council, 
 
On behalf of Foothills Country Hospice, I would like to extend our deepest gratitude for the 
opportunity you provided us to present to the council. Your past support—$50,000 toward our 
original build, gala sponsorship, and program funding—has been invaluable, and for that, we 
are immensely thankful. 
 
However, as our community grows, so does the need for expanded services. We have a 
significant and necessary vision to enhance our community outreach services while also 
opening new beds to serve more patients and their families. This vision is not only ambitious 
but also essential to meet the increasing demands of our community. 
 
Therefore, we humbly ask you to consider supporting our capital campaign. Your backing will 
be pivotal in bringing this vision to life and ensuring that we can continue to provide 
exceptional palliative and end-of-life care right here in the Foothills community. 
 
Foothills Country Hospice is committed to serving the Foothills community with the highest 
standard of care. We are proud to be a part of this community and to offer support and comfort 
to those in their time of need. 
 
Thank you for your consideration and for your continued support. 
 
Warm regards, 

 

Shaun Dyer, Executive Director      

 


